
  

A $25 Holiday Gift Card 

Drawing was sponsored 

by the Kilkich Residents 

Association (KRA) again 

this year. The decorated 

homes were entered in 

the $25 gift card                   

drawing. Two winners 

were randomly drawn. 

Holiday Décor Gift Card Drawing Winners 

New Years Holiday 
CIHA Closed 3 

Free Christmas 
Tree Pick Up 5 

Free Christmas 
Tree Pick Up 10 

KRA Board       
Meeting via Zoom 
at 5:30 p.m.  

10 

Martin Luther 
King Jr. Day                  
CIHA Closed 

17 
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Shianne Myers                               

2611 Mexeye Loop 

and 

Vanessa Spani                             

2639 Mexeye Loop  

Charleston Fire                         
Department to conduct 
Hydrant Training on                   
Wednesday, January 
26, 2022, at the      
Plankhouse from                      
7 p.m. - 9 p.m.                       

You may hear sirens. 

CIHA Providing Free Christmas Tree Pick Up Two Days in January 
Courtesy pick up is for Kilkich residents. Live trees only - no artificial trees. 
Trees must be free of decoration (and tree stand);                                        
set the tree beside the curb at the end of your driveway. 

Pick up days: Wednesday, January 5th and Monday, January 10th 

Holiday Décor  
Reminder 

Please remove       
holiday                                

decorations                          
within 30 days 

following a                      
holiday.                   

Thank you! 

Low cost spay and 
neuter clinic;                    

(541) 808-2377.  

Call for current 
hours and pricing. 

Website: https://

snippedinfo.com 

Facebook:                      

Snipped Clinic  

Housing payment 
pick up is available 

for elders and                  
persons with                    
a disability.                              
Call CIHA               
to schedule,                        

(541) 888-6501. 

Coquille 
Indian 

Housing 
Authority 

 Be Prepared for Winter Weather,                                     

Power Outages, and the Unexpected 

Remember to: 

1. Disconnect and drain garden hoses. 

2. Let inside faucets drip if outside                                                       

temperatures drop below 25˚.  

3. Have emergency preparedness supplies on hand                                  

in the event that power goes out for a few                                       

hours/days - food, water, pet food, medications;                           

whatever you need to get by until the power is restored.  

4. Refer to the websites listed below for ideas                                    

and instructions on emergency preparedness. 

 www.ready.gov www.fema.gov 

 www.redcross.org www.emergency.cdc.gov 

Approach the new year with resolve to find the opportunities hidden in each new day. 

– Michael Josephson 



Coquille Indian Housing Authority 

2678 Mexeye Loop 

Coos Bay, OR 97420 
 

Phone: (541) 888-6501 

Phone: (800) 988-6501 

Fax:  (541) 888-8266 
 

traceymueller@coquilleiha.org 

Earthquakes, Tsunamis, Wildfires … Are You Prepared? 

There were numerous earthquakes off the Oregon coast a few weeks ago. The swarm of 

earthquakes occurred along the Blanco Fracture Zone, which is Oregon’s most seismically 

active zone. According to geologists, the Cascadia Subduction Zone, which is the zone to 

worry about, has not shown any increased seismicity lately. But it is good to remember that 

we live in earthquake country and have to be prepared. Even a power outage is less stressful 

if you are prepared. So PLEASE, prepare TODAY if you have not already done so. Your 

preparation will ease the burden on limited resources in the event of a catastrophic event and 

will provide your family with peace of mind. You won’t have to say, “I wish I would have ….” 

Every family member should have a ‘Go Bag’. In addition, a ‘Go Bag’ should be carried in                

every vehicle as well as at your place of work. Disasters can happen anywhere at anytime. 

The internet is a valuable source of excellent information on what to pack in a ‘Go Bag’ and on 

disaster preparedness in general. Discuss various disaster scenarios with your family, make a plan with your family 

on what to do in the event of an emergency, and decide upon a place to meet should you get separated.                     

This is SO important!  Equally important is to PRACTICE YOUR EMERGENCY PLAN with your family! 

Listed below is a link to help you become prepared: ‘2-Weeks-Ready’. This link has a lot of information and                     

includes how-to videos. Becoming prepared is easier than you think! 

https://www.oregon.gov/oem/hazardsprep/Pages/2-Weeks-Ready.aspx            

Listed below are additional preparedness links. Don’t forget supplies for pets and family medical conditions. 

https://www.redcross.org/get-help/how-to-prepare-for-emergencies.html 

https://www.ready.gov/build-a-kit 

http://www.wikihow.com/Make-a-Go-Bag 

Here is a link to help you get started by “doing one thing” if the thought of preparing is overwhelming. 

https://www.do1thing.com/ 

Another valuable tool is emergency notification alerts. Everbridge is the Coos County Emergency Mass                     

Notification System, Citizen Emergency Alert Program. Emergency alerts are delivered to your smartphone 

or tablet. It is as easy as signing up for these text alerts. Use the link below to create your FREE account.  

https://member.everbridge.net/892807736724057/login 

The Coos Bay Farmers Market has a new name : “Bay Area Farmers and                           

Artisans Market”. The Market is located at the ‘999 Building’ (999 North                      

Front Street) just south of the Coos History Museum in downtown Coos Bay.  

The Market is open every Wednesday through April 27, 2022, from                                            

10 a.m. to 2 p.m.  Come visit the new location. Lots of incredible items! 

For additional information, call (541) 404-6045, or log on to: 

https://www.facebook.com/PonyVillageMallFarmersMarket 

Charleston Marine Life Center is Open Again 

The Charleston Marine Life Center located at 63466 
Boat Basin Road in Charleston is open again with limited 
hours, Fridays, 11 a.m. to 3 p.m., and Saturdays, 11 a.m. 
to 5 p.m. Masks are required for all visitors regardless 
of vaccination status. Admission is $5 for adults, $4 for 
seniors/AAA members, free for children, and free for 
students with ID. Questions? Call (541) 888-2581.  

https://www.oregon.gov/oem/hazardsprep/Pages/2-Weeks-Ready.aspx
https://www.do1thing.com/
https://www.facebook.com/PonyVillageMallFarmersMarket

